From: Tittemore, Adam

To: Hudson, Janice
Subject: FW: Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission(SMRC)
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 12:07:39 PM

Adam Tittemore | tel 306.975.3240
City Clerk
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5

adam.tittemore@saskatoon.ca
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Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.

From: Paul Jaspar <pauljaspar@shaw.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 12:07 PM

To: Tittemore, Adam <Adam.Tittemore@Saskatoon.ca>
Subject: Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission(SMRC)

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]
Good morning,

The 2021 budget for the SMRC is $ 16,000.

The Commission still needs to complete 2 reports for Council and start on a 3rd
report regarding the Code of Conduct. Therefore, | request additional fund of $
15,000. The reason for the increase is because when the budget was allocated

in 2020 for 2021 your office was not aware of the requested report on leave of
absence which will be presented to Council in June.

| had informed the previous City Clerk that there may be a request for
additional funds. My preference is to have an increase allocation rather than
exceed the budget, our other option is to defer any additional work to 2022.

Please advise, thank you.

Paul S Jaspar SVM FCPA FCA
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